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Incident Title:  

Worker received an electric shock 
 

Date of Incident:   

Thursday 19 February 2014 
 

 

Incident Description and Details: 

Worker received a minor shock due to 

an unearthed 230v socket at Takapu 

Road Sub-Station. This Socket was 

installed in 2012 as part of the Site 

Made Ready works (SMR) adjacent to 

the Desk Top Access Panel. 

 

 

 

 

 

Recommendations / Lessons: 

 

Be aware of the possibility additional sites may have 

unsafe installation. If found please ensure they are isolated 

immediately and reported. 

Test all like installations prior to use. 

Continue to use protective equipment such as RCD’s when 

connecting to any supply. 

 

 

 

Contact Person(s): 

Shane Wigmore HSE Advisor 

wigmores@transfieldservices.com  / 027 506 1431 
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